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MEMORANDUM 

  
 

Ordinance 25-15, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer Alaska Amending the FY25 
Capital Budget by Accepting and Appropriating a Grant from the Homer Foundation 

Youth Advisory Committee in the Amount of $1000 for the Homer Public Library.  
 
Item Type:  Backup memorandum 

Prepared For:  Mayor Lord and City Council 

Date:  January 28, 2025 

From:  Library Director Dave Berry 

Through:  City Manager Melissa Jacobsen 

 

I am pleased to report that the Homer Foundation has awarded a $1,000 grant to the Homer Public 
Library, to be used for purchasing headphones, electronic tablets or sports equipment. 

The award letter notes that “this grant was made at the recommendation of the Homer Foundation 
Youth Advisory Committee (YAC), managed by the Homer Foundation, based upon the Youth’s 
perceived needs within our community.” Adding to the library’s existing collection of circulating 
equipment will enhance the value and usefulness of that collection to the public, particularly to 
younger patrons. 

 

Recommendation: 

Accept the grant award. 

 
Attachments: 

Award Letter from the Homer Foundation 
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